
Dear Parent/Carer,

On Friday 17th November the children can wear Pudsey 
merchandise that they have in order to raise money for Children 
in Need.  This is not a non-uniform day, but your child can wear 
their Pudsey ears, T-shirts, badges, etc with their uniform on that 
day, and there will be boxes in class for the children to put 
donations into (suggested donation is a £1.00 if you can).  You 
can also donate directly to BBC Children in Need using the 
following link if you would prefer.

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

Children in Need is a fantastic charity that supports organisations 
working with and for children all over the UK, including many 
local charities such as the Me2 Club, Promise Inclusion and the 
Dingley’s Promise Early Years Centres.  The money raised through 
the BBC’s Appeal Night and the donations made in school make a 
real difference to children’s lives.  The last few years have been 
especially difficult for many people, so we would like to raise as 
much as possible to help them continue this important work.

Thank you for your support.

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

